
On Wednesday 19th July St Chad and St Mark’s Church are hosting an event put on by Wolverhampton 

City Council’s Well Being Department and their partners promoting support for people during the rise in 

the cost of living. 

More details of the event can be seen in the leaflet below and also at the Eventbrite page link below. 

There is no need to register in order to come but if you are planning to come, it helps the organisers to 

plan if you register an interest. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/cost-of-living-community-advice-support-and-information-in-

wolverhampton-tickets-660525428337?aff=oddtdtcreator 
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